
 

HHS PAC MEETING MINUTES 

11/13/18 

 

 

Members Present: 

Stefanie Furge, Jenifer Thomas, Cindy Shaw, Nancy Braford, Kate Gregory, Karen Wisinski, Nancy Weaver, 

Jenny Tobin, Karen Quinn, Andy Klassa, Chuck Hughes 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:45am  

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

 

Mr. Hughes presented Hartland Happenings, with a brainstorming session at the end, about future needs for 

the school district.  There is a published powerpoint available on the HCS website. 

 

He also mentioned that: 

• HCS will be purchasing 7 new buses, at the cost of $100,000 a piece. 

• Sixty eight (68)% of the HCS budget is spent on students and instruction. The budget can be viewed 

as a table, with each leg representing employee retention, fund balance, curriculum and facility 

maintenance.  

• SAT levels show HCS students scoring 14-24% higher than the state average. 

• MSTEP-Creekside Elementary (CES) scored 70% and above in all testing areas. 

• 3.2 million dollars are spent in transportation 

• Only 7% of the lottery funds go into school fund. 

• Only 2% of the 6% sales tax should go into the school fund. 

 

DPAC (Nancy):  No report, as Mr. Hughes covered what was presented at DPAC in October 

 

. 

  

ADMINISTRATION REPORT: 

 

 Kate Gregory reported that: 

• The Drama club play of Our Town happened the weekend of Nov. 10, 2018.  Performance was well 

done. 

• DECA is competing in a “Shark Tank” type of event 

• Nov. 12 HHS was put into secure mode, while the drug dogs made a sweep of the school. 

• Nov. 16, German Club hosting Battle of the Bands. 

 

READING OF MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING (10/9/2018): 

 

• Cindy motioned to approve, Jenifer 2nd 

 

TREASURER REPORT: 

          No report 

 

 

 



 

OLD BUSINESS:  

• Sweetest Day went well.  Nine eager volunteers showed up to help. Thank you! 

• DTE Grant:  As of Nov. 13, the grant has not been received. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Teacher Appreciation breakfast scheduled for Nov. 20th, set up at 6:30am.  Coffee, Chai Tea, Cocoa, 

several types of mini muffins, donut holes, granola, juice and fresh fruit will be available. 

• Change for Autism-officially tabled. 

• Guest Speaker Superintendent Chuck Hughes spoke. 

 

CALL TO MEMBERSHIP:  

 

Meeting was motioned to adjourn by Nancy at 9:15 am, 2nd Cindy 

 

Meeting on  Tuesday, December 11th,   2018 has been cancelled. 

 

Next Meeting Tuesday January 8th, 2019 at 7:45am in the HS Office 

 


